
 
U of D Jesuit Alumni Mothers’ Club, February 2022 

  
We hope this newsletter finds you and your families doing well and staying warm!  Is it 
spring yet?  Days are getting longer which is certainly hopeful!  We are moving forward 
with our plans for in-person events while always keeping in mind the health and safety 
of our members!  Here is what you need to know now…       
 
LABRE MINISTRY WITH U OF D JESUIT 
“Chicken Soup for Your Soul” is our focus for February!  We would like to see 
how many cans of soup our alumni moms can collect this month.  Our target is 100 
cans BUT the more the better!  Our U of D Jesuit young men will simply heat it up and 
serve it to our homeless population during their Tuesday travels to Detroit.  You can 
purchase soup from a local grocery store or use Amazon to ship directly to the 
school.  Drop offs at school can be ANY DAY during the week, when school is in 
session!  Please see this SignUpGenius below: 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E084CABAA2DA57-chicken 
If ordering through Amazon, please indicate NO DELIVERY ON WEEKEND and NO 
OUTSIDE DELIVERY.  Please note on the SignUpGenius you are shipping via 
Amazon.  Direct the delivery to the attention of: 
Claudia Foerg 
University of Detroit Jesuit High School and Academy    
8400 N. Cambridge Ave. 
Detroit MI  48221 
 
If you have questions, please reach out to Renee Myers at jlrkmyers@aol.com or 586-
202-2537. 
 
LENTEN REFLECTION…SAVE THE DATE…Saturday, March 26, 9:30 
a.m. 
Plans are currently underway!  Br. Jim Boynton, S.J. will be our reflection leader.  This 
will be a wonderful opportunity for spiritual growth and fellowship!  Please RSVP to let 
us know you’d like to attend!  Reach out to Cathy Gorski-Schwarz at 
Stoog968@msn.com.  Watch for final details in the March newsletter and on our 
Facebook page.  
AUCTION GIFT GATHERING…SAVE THE DATE…Wednesday, May 11, 
6:30 p.m.  
We are so excited to be hosting this event IN PERSON again!  We look forward to 
seeing all of you at the Pleasant Ridge Community Center to wrap up our year.  The Gift 
Gathering is a wonderful way to raise money for the U of D Jesuit Auction AND to meet 
up with other Alumni Moms for great food and socializing! Interim president, Br. Jim 
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Boynton, S.J. and our U of D Jesuit principal, Dr. Chris Smith, will be our special guests. 
Details are being finalized. We will share more in March! 

 
ALUMNI MOTHERS’ CLUB PRAYER TEAM 
Our Prayer Team accepts the prayer requests of Alumni Moms.  If you would like to be 
part of this prayer team, please email UDJAlumnimomspray@gmail.com and your name 
will be added.  If you have a prayer request for our team, use the same email 
address.  Prayer is powerful!  
 
STAY CONNECTED TO OUR COMMUNITY 
U of D Jesuit AMC website:  www.uofdjesuit.org/AlumniMothersClub 
AMC Facebook page:  www.facebook.com/groups/UDJAlumniMothersClub 
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